
 
 
January 23, 2019 
 
Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee, 
 
 On behalf of the Kansas Beer Wholesalers Association, thank you for the 
opportunity to provide written testimony in support of H.B. 2035: An Act concerning 
alcoholic beverages; related to cereal malt beverages… 
 
 We regard this bill as a technical cleanup. It simply affords the same rights of 
notice related to citations to CMB retailers as other licensees selling alcoholic products. 
 
 We encourage you to report H.B. 2035 favorable for passage. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Jason P. Watkins 
Executive Director     


